Ground Safety Recommendation
S A 23 -2018

GROUND SAFETY RECOMMENDATION

LIQUID DISCHARGE IN APRON

IN APRON IT IS STRICTLY FORBIDDEN TO DISCHARGE LIQUID DIRECTLY
TO THE GROUND, EVEN WATER

REMEMBER:

v Ligquids can make the ground slippery.
v' Water in winter can freeze and vehicles and equipment on icy ground can cause

accidents and damage to A/C
v Always report different behaviors from the procedures.

Be safe at all times!

Make sure that this Ground Safety Recommendation is prominently displayed at your workplace (Safety Corner)
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